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Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Bohol conducted the 2022 Community-Based 
Monitoring System (CBMS) Roadshow and other Information, Education and 
Communications (IEC) initiatives on 03-07 August 2022. The activity was set to drum 
up the grand CBMS operation in the respective localities involved. 
 
Highlights of the activity included touring around the major roads while playing the 
official CBMS jingle of the ten (10) municipalities, namely, Lila, Alburquerque, Sevilla, 
Sikatuna, Loay, Batuan, Cortes, San Isidro, Corella, and Clarin. CBMS enumeration 
team also danced to the rhythm of the CBMS jingle played during the interactive 

2022 COMMUNITY-BASED MONITORING SYSTEM 
ROADSHOW 

Municipality of San Isidro during the conduct of the 2022 CBMS Roadshow with Engr. 
Rogelio Laquinta - LGU CBMS Focal Person (fourth from left wearing white), representatives 
from the PNP San Isidro, BFP San Isidro, and San Isidro CBMS Enumeration Team. 



 

activities. Several stops were made in strategic locations with great volume of 
residents to facilitate information sessions. The activity was attended by PSA 
representatives, LGU employees, representatives from national government agencies 
such as Philippine National Police (PNP), Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP), barangay 
officials of the involved barangays, and private individuals. 
 
Aside from the roadshow, CBMS brochures were also distributed. LGUs also initiated 
a conduct of general assembly at various locations, highlighting the CBMS undertaking 
and the major activities that would be conducted in their localities. 
 
The roadshow served as an avenue in providing knowledge awareness about CBMS 
and its importance. The activity also aims to increase the participation rate from would-
be respondents during the rollout. 
 
The public are enjoined to support the CBMS undertaking. 
 
For questions and concerns, inquiries may be coursed through the Philippine Statistics 
Authority - Bohol official facebook page (facebook.com/psabohol), email 
(psa07.bohol.cbms@gmail.com) or telephone (038) 427-4361. 
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